Report on Final Decision 
On Approval of the HVAC for the Community Center

This was the motion made in the November 13th Town Council Meeting:
“Jeff Ballard MOVED that the Town proceed with the proposal to replace our existing heating system in the community center with the dual fuel system by Comfort Systems.  Mayor Leach amended the motion to state the action would not be taken until the answers were provided about removing the window air conditioners and would the new system use our existing duct work.  Barry Sochat SECONDED the amended motion.”
Clerk Bell contacted Dan Vallieres about the two questions proposed by the Town Council:
1. Will they also remove and haul away the air conditioners?   Yes, included in the bid price.
1. Will they use the existing duct work?  Yes, they will be adding some new duct work in the basement which has been included in the bid price, but otherwise they will use the existing duct work.

         VOTE by Email:
Terry Bell – Aye
Barry Sochat – Aye
M. Honer-Orton – Aye
Mayor Pam Leach – Aye
Jeff Ballard – Aye 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Vote Passed Unanimously.

 

